Contact: Alex Paul, Linn County Communications Officer, 541-967-3825 or email: apaul@co.linn.or.us

Public Notice: Confidential Personal Property Tax Returns Are Due

Persons in possession of TAXABLE BUSINESS PERSONAL PROPERTY located in Linn County as of
January 1, 2025, are required by Oregon law to file a Confidential Personal Property Return with the Linn
County Assessor’s Office.

This is a reminder to file your business Personal Property Tax information. Additional penalties will be in-
curred after, March 17, 2025.

Examples of personal property to be reported, but not limited to Furniture/fixtures/equipment/supplies/hand
tools/ etc. utilized for

e Retail/wholesale
e Professional services
e Fixed load/mobile
e Paint/repair/remodeling
e Restaurant/tavern
o Apartments/hotels/motels
o Barber/beauty shops

o Logging/road constructions

It is the responsibility of persons in possession of taxable personal property to file a return, even though they
may not have received a personal property return. Failure to file may subject them to penalties mandated by
law.

The Linn County Assessor’s office is available to assist with the proper filing of the return.
Phone 541-967-3808 extension 2561

tsthompson@co.linn.or.us




